
 

Friend-ly News 

November 15, 2023 

Dear Friend, 
 

In celebration of National Friends of Libraries Week, from October 15-21, the Oceanside City 
Manager sent his personal thanks to each of you for your support of our Library. 
 

I sincerely add my thanks, and say that you are appreciated every day, as well as during this 
special week! 
 

CJ Di Mento, Library Director 

 

 

 

 



 

November 15, 2023 Friend-ly News 

Can Less = More? 
 

Yes, it can – if “less” means 
less clutter for you, and 
“more” means more items 
for the Friends to sell at their bookstores. 
 

When you donate your gently used books, 
DVDs, CDs, magazines and puzzles to the 
Friends, those items help Oceanside Public 
Library purchase books and other print and 
digital media; provide programs and events 
for all ages; offer technology resources such 
as 3D printing; and enhance outreach 
efforts through bookmobiles, Mini-libraries 
and home deliveries.  
 

To learn more, visit the “Bookstores” page 
at oplfriends.org or click here.  

 

Bring Your Holiday Shopping List To… 

Books Galore and More! 
A Friends of the Oceanside Public Library Fundraiser 

Meet Author  
Richard Lederer 

9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

When:  Saturday, December 9:  10 a.m.-3 p.m. 
Early Bird Shopping for 

Friends’ Members:  9 a.m.-10 a.m. 
Where:  Civic Center Library Community Rooms 

Watch your email for details! 

 
Opportunity Drawing! 

 

Win a Holiday Gift Basket That Includes Books, 
DVDs, Snacks/Candy and a Puzzle 

 

For details visit oplfriends.org or click here. 

 
The Friends of  

the Oceanside Public Library  
thank both our donors  
and event attendees  

for making our 
October 21 fundraiser,  
Purses For a Purpose,  

a great success! 

http://www.oplfriends.org/bookstores/
http://www.oplfriends.org/

